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Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

From: Bell, Caitlin [Caitlin.Bell@arcadis-us.com]
Sent: Wednesday, February 13, 2013 1:02 PM
To: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health
Subject: VW Oakland MIP Investigation

Hi Barbara‐ 
  
I wanted to make you aware that we have had to reschedule the MIP investigation at the VW Oakland property due to 
some delay in obtaining the permits from the City of Oakland. We will be sure to contact you with the rescheduled date 
when it becomes available.  
  
Thank you, 
  
Caitlin Bell, P.E. | Staff Environmental Engineer | caitlin.bell@arcadis-us.com 
ARCADIS U.S., Inc. | 2000 Powell Street, Suite 700, Emeryville, CA 94608 
T. 510.596.9552| M. 857.488.0490| F. 510.652.4906  
www.arcadis-us.com  
Massachusetts P.E. 
ARCADIS, Imagine the result  
Please consider the environment before printing this email. 
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